HELPING HANDS FROM AMERICAN LEGION POST 149

Wondering what you can do to help others during this holiday season? The
American Legion has you covered.

Stop by the American Legion Post 149 at 104 King Street on Saturday, December

3, between 10:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. where we will be accepting the following
donations:

e Unwrapped gifts for Toys for Tots
e Non-perishable food items for the Hanover Food Pantry
e Gift cards of all denominations for Veterans in need

As we did last year, this will be a drop-off event. Volunteers will be there to
unload your gifts in the side parking lot (on School Street).

If you would like to make a year-end donation to the Legion, please make checks
payable to American Legion Post 149 and give it to one of the workers. These

funds are used exclusively to support veteran services.

We look forward to seeing you on SATURDAY, DECEMBER 3, FROM 10:00 a.m.-
3:00 p.m. at the AMERICAN LEGION, 104 KING STREET, HANOVER.

THIS HAS BEEN A DIFFICULT YEAR FOR MANY PEOPLE SO WE WOULD APPRECIATE
YOUR SUPPORT.

Many thanks as always,

Ray A. Miller, Commander





